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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: EDITORIAL: State DEP's 'regulatory capture” 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/editorial/state-deps-regulatory-capture/article 2003ca9d-
355e-5097-ac76-9c8efb9295c2.amp.html 
 
StateImpact: Department of Health says it is looking into fracking public health risks following grand jury 
report 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/06/30/department-of-health-says-it-is-looking-into-
fracking-public-health-risks-following-grand-jury-report/ 
 
Public Herald: Officials told families their water was safe after fracking; now a grand jury says crimes 
were committed 
https://publicherald.org/officials-told-families-their-water-was-safe-after-fracking-now-a-grand-jury-
says-crimes-were-committed/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Scranton Times:  Possible end in sight for long-delayed Rushbrook Creek Project in Jermyn 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/possible-end-in-sight-for-long-delayed-rushbrook-creek-
project-in-jermyn/article b1678a83-c751-517e-aa26-02b41d88ccb8.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Josh Eisenfeld: We need a government that listens to the people 
https://triblive.com/opinion/john-eisenfeld-we-need-a-government-that-listens-to-the-people/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Keep Pa. Beautiful promotes cleanup 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/06/keep-pa-beautiful-promotes-cleanup/ 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Land development plan approved for proposed crematory 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/land-development-plan-approved-for-proposed-
crematory/article e734a71b-f84f-5d03-947d-ca69fedfe220.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Titusville Herald: Allegheny National Forest asks visitors to not disturb wood project (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 45b5243e-0d42-51dc-8b21-ecd6f826dd2f.html 
 
exploreClarion: 4 Seasons Trail and Multimodal Hub Project in Jenks Township to Start Next Month 
www.exploreclarion.com/2020/06/30/4-seasons-trail-and-multimodal-hub-project-in-jenks-township-
to-start-next-month/ 
 
exploreClarion: DCNR Seeking Online Public Input on Pennsylvania’s Public and Private Forest 
http://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/06/30/dcnr-seeking-online-public-input-on-pennsylvanias-public-
and-private-forests/ 
 
Kane Republican: DCNR seeking online public Input (pg 5) 



https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-06-30-2020.pdf 
 
Tribune-Review: Public input sought on state’s 17 million acres of forest land 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/public-input-sought-on-states-17-million-acres-of-forest-land/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: New trail spur to connect Duman Lake, Ghost Town 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/new-trail-spur-to-connect-duman-lake-ghost-town/article cab70e4c-
ba59-11ea-af14-efd399e547d5.html 
 
The Almanac: Mt. Lebanon Commission approves upgrades to parks, public works 
https://thealmanac.net/news/mt-lebanon-commission-approves-upgrades-to-parks-public-
works/article 45f4c868-b98a-11ea-bcff-a3b7de1ec420.html 
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: Nonprofits Rebuilding Together Pittsburgh, Conservation Consultants to merge 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2020/06/29/Nonprofits-merging-
Rebuilding-Together-Pittsburgh-Conservation-Consultants/stories/202006290092  
 
Mining 
 
Pennlive: The coal industry is dying. Put it out of its misery 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/06/the-coal-industry-is-dying-put-it-out-of-its-misery-
pennlive-letters.html 
 
Pennlive: Clean coal is essential to American 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/06/clean-coal-is-essential-to-america-us-energy-secretary-
dan-brouillette.html 
 
The Guardian: America's coalminers call for urgent help amid Covid-19 and industry decline 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2020/jun/29/america-coal-mining-enery-climate-crisis 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Leader Times: Injuries reported in gas drilling rig fire in Valley Township 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/injuries-reported-in-gas-well-fire-in-valley-township/ 
 
Ridgway Record: AAA: Pennsylvania gas prices increase; demand ramps up nationwide (pg 3) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%206-30-20.pdf 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Attorney: Politics at play in pipeline prosecution 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/attorney-politics-at-play-in-pipeline-prosecution/article f273c230-
ba28-11ea-b8f8-f35e62de992d.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Department of Health says it is looking into fracking public health risks following 
grand jury report 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/06/30/department-of-health-says-it-is-looking-into-
fracking-public-health-risks-following-grand-jury-report/ 



 
ABC27: Demand for oil is dry, but this bill may keep money going to energy companies 
https://www.abc27.com/news/demand-for-oil-is-dry-but-this-bill-may-keep-money-going-to-energy-
companies/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Chesapeake's legacy looms large in early years of Marcellus Shale boom 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/06/29/chesapeake-energy-marcellus-boom.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Klaber's Viewpoint: Alternate histories about natural gas 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/06/30/klabers-viewpoint-alternate-histories.html 
  
Pittsburgh Business Times: Production cuts, lower prices could drag on state's impact fee 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/06/29/independent-fiscal-office-impact-fee-
gas.html 
 
Beaver County Radio: Pennsylvania Gas Prices Increase; Demand Ramps Up Nationwide 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/pennsylvania-gas-prices-increase-demand-ramps-up-nationwide/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Fracking pioneer Chesapeake files for bankruptcy protection 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/06/fracking-pioneer-chesapeake-files-for-
bankruptcy-protection-2/ 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: Who's paying to decommission Three Mile Island? You are, and you're keeping the nuclear 
waste, too 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/06/whos-paying-to-decommission-three-mile-island-you-are-
and-youre-keeping-the-nuclear-waste-too.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: People urged to look for insect 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/people-urged-to-look-for-insect/article c704f148-
c48f-5f48-84ab-c930263da54a.html 
 
Waste 
 
Pennlive: Tons of litter, trash awaiting volunteer cleanups across Pennsylvania 
https://www.pennlive.com/coronavirus/2020/06/tons-of-litter-trash-awaiting-volunteer-clean-ups-
across-pennsylvania.html 
 
Water 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Yardley seeks delay of Lower Makefield sewer sale 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20200629/yardley-seeks-delay-of-lower-makefield-
sewer-sale 
 
Lebtown.com: Nestlé spring water operation in Newmanstown may be sold 



https://lebtown.com/2020/06/29/nestle-spring-water-operation-in-newmanstown-may-be-sold/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Customers asked for input on Reservoir Road sewer extension 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2020/06/customers-asked-for-input-on-reservoir-
road-sewer-extension/ 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Storm Water fee refunds planned in Greencastle 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20200626/storm-water-fee-refunds-planned-in-greencastle 
 
LehighValley Live:  Minsi Lake reopens in the Slate Belt following nearly $5M dam repair project 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2020/06/minsi-lake-reopens-in-the-slate-belt-following-near-
5m-dam-repair-project.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Pollution in Pennsylvania is hurting everyone 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/06/pollution-in-pennsylvania-is-hurting-everyone-pennlive-
letters.html 
 
Lebtown.com: Where to spot bald eagles in Lebanon County 
https://lebtown.com/2020/06/29/where-to-spot-bald-eagles-in-lebanon-county/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Northeast Has Dumped Most Milk During Pandemic 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/dairy/northeast-has-dumped-most-milk-during-
pandemic/article 1bc26f75-b790-55a5-a05b-ca0ee901ccf4.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Cambria Farm Bureau plans legislative tour 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2020/06/cambria-farm-bureau-plans-legislative-
tour/ 
 
WITF: Environmental groups say they’re committing to racial equity. What does that mean? 
https://www.witf.org/2020/06/30/environmental-groups-say-theyre-committing-to-racial-equity-what-
does-that-mean/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Environmental survey underway for Laurel Valley Transportation Improvement Project 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/environmental-survey-underway-for-laurel-valley-
transportation-improvement-project/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Developer plans restaurant complex at former cinema site in South Fayette 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2020/06/29/South-Fayette-Star-City-Cinemas-
Burns-and-Scalo-restaurant-complex-UPMC-Children-s-South-Port-Authority/stories/202006230078 


